

Newsletter



February 2022 Issue No 43





The snowdrops are out and the days are getting longer... the promise that spring is just around the corner! After our break we are now very much looking forward to gently restarting our activities.

## Heritage Hub

Monday 14th February 1pm to 4pm in Church

Everyone welcome to come along for a cup of tea, cake and a natter. Roger will have the scanner out if you wish to share any photos for the archive and at around 2.30pm we will have a chat about proposals for our Platinum jubilee display. If you are happy to be involved in getting the display together please do come along, or if you can't make it, please do get in touch.

#### Hoots café

(Memories café by another name) Tuesday 15th February 9.30am to 12 noon

Absolutely everyone very welcome to come along for tea/coffee and cakes. Adults £3 children 50p. We are taking advantage of the break to do a bit of 'rebranding' and we hope that changing the name will be more appealing to all and help us link the name with some of the other activities we have. We will still have our reminiscence table and this month it will be 'children games'. We look forward to seeing you.

### **Escrick Heritage Group Meeting**

Wednesday 2nd March. 7.30pm in Church

Come along to hear David Lewis' very interesting talk – '**Durability, Efficiency, Economy'.** It all stems from a cookery book he discovered and he will also be sharing some tasty treats! Members free. Visitors and Guests £3 including refreshments.

#### **Queens Platinum Jubilee Display and Tree**

The proposed display of photographs and memorabilia of past Jubilee's will be in Church between 1st to 15th June inclusive. A Copper Beech tree is also going to be planted in the Church yard as part of The Queens Green Canopy - 'Plant a tree for the Jubilee'. The tree will be planted this spring and we will let you know when we have a date for the dedication. It will be great to plant something for future generations to enjoy!

# Willow Weaving Workshop. Make a Hedgehog.

The workshop costs £55 to include all materials to make a 40cm hedgehog for your garden. Cost also includes hot drinks throughout the day but please bring a packed lunch. It should be a great day and if you would like to book a place, please email <a href="mailto:escrickchurch@gmail.com">escrickchurch@gmail.com</a>. Thank you. Suitable for beginners.





The Dolphin fountain on Main Street was built to commemorate Queen Victorias' Diamond Jubilee in 1897



We look forward to seeing everyone soon